Keansburg School District

Welcomes you to join us Wednesdays at 9:30a
at the SBYSP offices at Keansburg High School

Surviving Sandy Support Group

The Keansburg School District is providing a weekly parent / guardian support
group to assist families following the devastation of Hurricane Sandy.
The group meets Wednesdays at 9:30am the School Based Youth Service Program
offices located at Trailer #7 located behind Keansburg High School.

We realize that you and your family may have a long road back after the storm
and you may need assistance coping with your children and adolescents’ fears and
concerns. We welcome you to tell your story, receive resources and support as you
and your family deal with the after effects of the storm.

We are working closely with many agencies who are providing personal and
home necessities as you rebuild your home and life as you knew it.
Join us for companionship in this road to recovery.

Contact Therese Hendrickson at 732 787-2007 x2550 for more information.




